THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE OFFICE OF June 23, 1941 THE CHANCELLOR Dr. F. C. Allen University of Kansas Dear Dr. Allen: This letter will clear your record of the parking violation indicated by the attached stub of notice left on your car by the traffic officer. The summer regulations abolish the zone system in effect during the regular term, and open all zones to parking without assignment. Late comers to the campus may occasionally find their favorite parking places already filled, but I hope that the inconvenience of walking a block will be offset by our appreciation of cooperation in keeping the main street clear. Sincerely yours, Executive Secretary